
 

 

P L A N N I N G  D E P A R T M E N T  N O T I C E  
 

 
 
 

     PDN 20032 
 

July 17, 2020 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: ROUTE 15 DETOUR CANCELLATION FOR JULY 18, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Effective immediately, the scheduled detour referenced on PDN 20030 for Saturday, 
July 18, 2020 on Route 15 has been cancelled due to the early completion of 
construction at the San Bernardino Transit Center. 
 
Continue to operate Route 15 as regularly scheduled on Saturday, July 18, 2020. 
 
 

 
Bryan Torres Ayala 
Associate Planner 
  



 

 


